From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 12:34:33 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:36 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bruno Gauweiler

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I believe hydro delivery charges should NOT be applied on a percentage of amount of hydro used, but
rather a set cost per address. My neighbour uses gas for heat and | use all electric heat, and my
delivery averages $118 per month where his is less than $60 per month. The same amount of electricity
goes to our neighbourhood. The charge should not be for delivery at different rates. As someone on
radio once said,"l would like to see the two delivery trucks, since mine is much higher than my
neighbour's.

-- Attachment --
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